## OPERATION CHILLOUT HOMELESS VETERANS OUTREACH



Fran Rak, Chair of Civic Engagement thanked Ray for his visit.





WCC

Ray Chimileski, founder of Operation Chillout, brought us up-todate on progress in all four areas of their work.

We presented Ray and Colonel Ted Sattur with checks totaling \$1,000.



Lisa Rue, WCC member, and Cranbury Board of Education Chair of Finance/Facilities/Operations

provided the members with an overview of the Cranbury School referendum which comes up for a vote on December 14.





31 Members and 5 Guests were in attendance.